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Dear Members & Supporters, 

 

The Wiregrass Area Pan-Hellenic Council is planning its 11th Annual MLK Step Show in Dothan, 

AL at the Civic Center on Monday, January 20, 2025 at 5pm.  This live event helps us to raise funds 

to provide all student participants with awards while exposing the Wiregrass Community to the local 

members of the International Greek letter Fraternities and Sororities known as the “Divine 9”.  You and 

your organization are asked to partner with us to help us to raise at least $10,000 towards awards for the 

students. We request your donation as follows:  

 

Platinum       $1000 or more - Featured on ALL advertising, Ad Banners the night of 

show, Waive Vendor’s fee, + 6 Entrance Passes 

Pearl               $500-$999 - Featured on Flyers, & All Social Media, + 4 Entrance Passes 

Gold                $250-$499 - Mentioned on all Social Media, + 2 Entrance Passes 

Silver              $150-$249 - Mentioned on Website, & Social Media Page 

Supporter     $49-$149 - Mentioned on Social Media Page 

 

Vendor’s Fee    $200 - Booth/1 Table + 2 Chairs, + 2 Entrance Passes 
*If Vendor is also a Platinum Sponsor=8 Entrance Passes 

 

Your donation is tax deductible. The Wiregrass Area Pan Hellenic Council is a 501 c3 organization. 

Please send the name and logo of the donor to waphc391@gmail.com. 

Payment can be via check or money order made payable to WAPHC.  

Mail to P.O. Box 391, Dothan, AL 36302. 

Or via PayPal - www.PayPal.me/WAPHC. 

Or via Cash App - $WAPHC. 

Donations and sponsorships will be accepted at any time, even up until the event.  

Deadline to be included on flyers: December 1st, 2024. 

 

Please contact us at waphc321@gmail.com  for information, or would like to donate in another 

way. Your support of this event and other Wiregrass Area Pan-Hellenic Council efforts is deeply 

appreciated.  

 
Sincerely, 

Erica Rush-Hall  
Dr. Erica Rush-Hall 

President 
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